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 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL, JOHN B. HOOD, AND GOLIAD ELEMENTARY 

UPDATE  

 

DATE: November 15, 2011 

  
 

The respective principals from Permian High School, John B. Hood Junior High School, and 

Goliad Elementary School will present their solutions to address areas in need of improvement 

as evidenced by data. The presentations will focus on the plans of action, persons responsible, 

and the collaboration among faculty to address improving student learning. 

 

 

 ******************** 

 

No specific action is required by the Board of Trustees. 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez               H.T. Sánchez, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools    Chief of Staff 


